20 September 1994

Those listed

KINGSTON FOSSIL PLANT - COAL YARD RAINFALL RUNOFF PUMP/POND
STUDY

As agreed in the September 15 meeting, Darrell Howard
contacted plant personnel concerning further discussions on
the subject study. After considering the merits of both a
conference call and a face-to-face meeting, they requested
that we meet again at the plant to further discuss design and
cost aspects of the project.

The meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 26, at 9:00
a.m. at the plant. Please send representatives from Foscsil
Engineering and Cost Estimating who are familiar with details
of the proposed study package and cost estimates.

If you have any questions, please call me at 751-4446 or
Kevin Casey at 8626,

Dan Scott
Project Engineer
LP 2P-C

K W Burnett, LP 2G-C
R W Clevenger, LP 2L-C
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